
 

 
 
 
 
 

BC Turkey Marketing Board  
Updated Notice of Consultation 

 
Date: November 28, 2024 
To: BC Turkey Industry Stakeholders  
Subject: Updated Notice of Consultation 
 
Dear Industry Stakeholders, 
 
On April 8, 2024, the BC Turkey Marketing Board (BCTMB) issued a Notice of Consultation on two policy 
and regulatory projects in 2024: 

1. Review of the General Order & Regulations 
2. Development of Administrative Monetary Penalties (AMP) Policies and Procedures (P&P)  

 
The Board then issued an updated Notice of Consultation on June 4, 2024, stating that it will not 
proceed with #2 (Development of Administrative Monetary Penalties Policies and Procedures) due to 
updated directives from the Farm Industry Review Board (FIRB).  
 
The review of the General Order & Regulations has proceeded according to the timeline and steps 
outlined in the April 8, 2024 notice. Steps 1 through 4 are now complete:  

The Board is now working on a draft of the new General Orders. Due to the pressures placed on the 
industry by Highly Pathogenic Avian Influenza (HPAI), this phase will take longer than originally planned. 
The Board now expects to have a draft new General Orders to industry for review and comment in early 
2025. The new General Orders are expected to be in place before the start of the 2025/2026 quota year 
April 27, 2025).  
 
If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to reach out to the BCTMB office. 

Sincerely, 

Kalpna Solanki 
Chair BCTMB  

 
 

Suite 106 – 19329 Enterprise Way 
Surrey, BC V3S 6J8 
admin@bcturkey.com 
604-534-5644 
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